
From: Leslie Perkins <Leslie.Perkins2@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 9:00 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; 'alderwoman@49thward.org' 
<alderwoman@49thward.org> 
Subject: Re: 2020 Chicago Auto Show Passes -- sorry to be a Killjoy 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
It looks like we received some passes via USPS. We plan on making them available to 
constituents and accepting them as a gift on behalf of the city.  
 
Regards, 
 
Leslie Perkins 
Chief of Staff 
Alderwoman Hadden, 49th Ward 
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